
THE SENATE 

SELECT COMMITTEE INTO THE ABBOTT GOVERNMENT'S COMMISSION OF AUDIT 

13 May 2014 

Senator the Hon. John Hogg 
President of the Senate  
Parliament House  
CANBERRA ACT 2600  

Inquiry into the Abbott Government's Commission of Audit 
Interim Report 

Dear Mr President 

On 11 December 2013 the Select Committee into the Abbott Government’s Commission of Audit, was 
established to inquire into the National Commission of Audit (the commission) established by the 
Commonwealth Government and, in particular, any report of that commission to the government, with interim 
reports as the committee sees fit and a final report on or before 13 May 2014. 

The committee has received 48 submissions and has held public hearings in Canberra (15 January, 
5 February, 18 February, 15 April and 2 May 2014), Melbourne on 13 March and Perth on 1 April 2014. 

The committee tabled interim reports on 19 February and 24 April 2014. 

The reports from the commission were released by the government on 1 May 2014 and the Budget, released 
today, is the government's initial response to these reports.  

The committee wishes to extend its reporting date to 16 June 2014 to allow it to give full consideration to the 
commission's recommendations, the government's response in the Budget, collect further evidence and 
conclude its deliberations. 

Recommendation 1 

The committee recommends that the reporting date for the Senate Select Committee into the Abbott 
Government's Commission of Audit be extended to 16 June 2014.  

Yours sincerely 

Senator Richard Di Natale 
Chair  
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